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Listed below is a summary of the steps taken to implement the BGISD/KHSAA
agreed order since the September 13 Board of Control Meeting.

● The BGISD Internal Review Committee met on October 24, 2023 to check
on compliance with the agreed order and new state statutes regarding
safety.

○ The status of the Emergency Action Plans (EAP’s) were also
discussed for the following winter sports:

■ Boys Basketball
■ Girls Basketball
■ Bowling
■ Swim
■ Archery
■ E-Sports
■ Cheerleading

● All coaches have acknowledged they have reviewed the Coaches
Handbook via Google Form.

● The Google Document that provides the names of middle school students
that are on the varsity rosters was updated to include winter sports
athletes. This was shared with Joe Angolia on November 3.

● All Fall and Winter sports coaches are NFHS Level 1 Certified.
● The residency requirements training for winter sports coaches is scheduled

to occur on November 14.


